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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 2:51 PM
To: 'Ashby Longwell'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores Electricity

Good afternoon Mr. & Mrs. Longwell, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ashby Longwell [mailto:ahlongwell@icloud.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 2:48 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shores Electricity 
 
Dear Chairman and Commissioner, 
 
We are writing as a long-time resident of Indian River Shores to express our strong interest in terminating our electric 
utility service with Vero Beach in order to engage Florida Power & Light as our new provider.   
 
Vero Beach is operating an unregulated monopoly in our town, making us captive customers who endure electricity 
prices 30% higher than FPL’s.  Unregulated monopolies are not in the public interest.  We have no say in how the Vero 
utility operates or sets rates, resulting in taxation without representation.   
 
We would strongly and urgently request that the PSC cancel Vero’s territorial agreement which has been in place over 
28 years, and allow Indian River Shores to replace Vero with FPL as electricity provider.  Thank you for your attention. 
 
Dennis C. and Ashby H. Longwell 
600 Indian Harbor Rd. 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
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